
R e v . 6 / 0 8 / e c s   

SB 1908 CTACE CHANGE – READY TO WORK CREDENTIAL 
 
 
 
  WHAT ELSE IS NEW FOR 2008-2009?   
 

 For those students who gain a Florida Ready to Work Credential, the credential attained 
will be designated on the student’s high school diploma. 

 
 The district will be expanding the Ready to Work testing sites from the current pilot sites at 

the technical centers to numerous high schools, in order to provide more students the 
opportunity to gain a Ready to Work Credential. 

 
 The District ETS Department will be developing a tracking system and process for posting 

the Ready to Work Credential on the student’s high school diploma. 
 
 
  
  WHAT YOU NEED TO DO?   
 

  Principals and guidance counselors should be aware of the changes that will be coming. 
 
 
 
  WHAT WILL HAPPEN IF YOU DON’T?   
 

 The District will be out of compliance with new state law. 
 
 
 
 WHO NEEDS TO KNOW?   
 

 Administrators 
 

 Guidance Counselors 
 
 
 
 HOW WILL YOU COMMUNICATE FOLLOW-UP?   
 

 The CTACE Department will work with ETS, area offices, ELT, and District Guidance to 
implement the changes and provide staff development. 
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